Provider Notice

From: Magellan Healthcare
Subject: Urgent: Complete Magellan contracting activities by August 1, 2024

Dear : Provider

To promote continuity of care, Magellan Healthcare has provisionally approved your provider contract
for the Idaho Behavioral Health Plan (IBHP), contingent on your completing the full contracting process.

Your provisional contract status requires that you complete and/or return all the documents required
for network participation including the Medicaid Disclosure Form no later than August 1, 2024. If
credentialing is not completed by Sept. 30, 2024, your provisional status will end, your contract will be
terminated, and you will no longer be eligible to be reimbursed for services to IBHP members.

While you are on provisional status, please continue providing any services to IBHP members. Also note
that your name will appear in the provider directory. You will be paid for services rendered in
accordance with the provider contract you signed and returned to Magellan.

Questions?
For questions about your provisional status, email the Network team
at IdahoProvider@MagellanHealth.com.

We value your participation in the Magellan network and look forward to completing contracting
activities with you. Thank you for providing quality services to Idahoans.

Sincerely,
Angie Kallas
Vice President, Network Development

Questions?
Please contact Magellan at IdahoProvider@MagellanHealth.com.
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